
From: Phil Hurst  

Sent: Wednesday, 1 March 2017 8:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/252 & AM2014/253 

 

Hi Suzie 
 
Thanks for the email – AAAA has no issues outstanding. Consequently, we have no 
need for a conference, but happy to participate if the other parties have issues to 
discuss / resolve. 
 
I am at the Avalon Airshow for the next few days but back in the office next week if 
you need to chat. 
 

Cheers 

Phil Hurst 
CEO - Aerial Application Association of Australia 

 


